
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Y5/6 Boys Football Team, winners of the Richmond Area Tournament 
and to all our Y5/6 boys who played and represented our school so well. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our cross country runners and to our county qualifiers, it has been a great 
week of sporting success and participation. A huge well done to our KS2 children who were selected to 
represent their year group in the Richmond Area Cross Country competition at Richmond School this 
week. Everyone completed the course, showing great resilience and represented our school very well. 
Special congratulations to William Borthwick in Year 6 who finished in 2nd place and Charlie 
Ingham in Year 5 who finished in 5th place. They have both qualified for the County finals at  
Giggleswick School in November. Pictured below, our Year 6 boys team and Year 5 girls team.                       
For more team photos please see the class pages. 
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